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GREEN BAY - Interested in volunteering for Habitat for Humanity but not on the build site?

  

Greater  Green Bay Habitat for Humanity is looking for Family Advocates to serve  as the liaison
between our Partner Families and the Habitat staff. The  Advocates work with the families
throughout  the process of becoming a Habitat Homeowner. Advocates also attend our  Family
Support Committee Meetings which are held every 4th Monday of the  month at 6:00pm. We
discuss updates about the families and build  schedules.

  

If  you are interested and would like more information, please contact our  Family Services
Coordinator Michelle Heeler at 920-593-5782 or mheeler@greenbayhabitat.org
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